From: Judith Ward 
Sent: 01 December 2014 12:34
To: Caroline Ford
Subject: 14/01888/F Apartments over retail units

Hi Caroline

The plans for this area are just awful. 

Their D and A statement mentions a Civic Square – where is it? 

I do not like the fragmented approach to gaining permission for this area. It must be designed and consented as a whole. To be honest I don’t think I’ve ever seen anything so lacking in design and thought. It does not bear any relation to the design code.

The area will not be visually attractive, there is very little landscaping, appropriate spaces are not being created, there is no variety or quality.

Judith

Judith Ward

Landscape Planning Officer

Environmental Services

Cherwell and South Northants Councils’

Direct dial 01295 221711 Extension 1711

Mailto:judith.ward@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk
